הלשכה לאתיקה **ETHICS COMMITTEE** 



August 5, 2025

**Press Release:** 

The Israeli Medical Association's (IMA) Ethics Board held its meeting on Tuesday, August 5, 2025, in Be'er Sheva, in solidarity with Soroka Medical Center, which

was the target of a direct missile strike launched from Iran.

During the meeting, members of the board discussed issues related to medical

ethics during armed conflict.

At the conclusion of the discussion, the Ethics Board reaffirmed the position

paper titled "Assuring Medical and Health Services During the Israeli-Palestinian

Armed Conflict", issued by the Israeli Medical Association. This paper reflects the

IMA's policy over the past 20 years and is still considered relevant today.

The Ethics Board places great importance on continuing to address issues

concerning medical ethics in times of armed conflict and intends to issue a

dedicated position paper on the subject in the future.

Position Paper: Assuring Medical and Health Services During the Israeli-

Palestinian Armed Conflict